
Dear Parents, 
 
Many parents have asked for more notice regarding trips. In this letter are the details of the 
trips we currently know about. Other opportunities may occur during the year that we are 
not currently aware of, singing and dance projects etc, we will inform you of these as and 
when we have the details. Please see below the plans for trips, visits and visitors for Yeo 
class for the next academic year. 
 
This is an information letter so that you are able to plan your finances for the next year with 
the trips in mind. However, prices are approximate as of September 2019 and may change. 
 

 Date Venue Cost 

Trip 1 15.11.2019 Butser Ancient Farm, 
Hampshire  

£23.17 per pupil 

Trip 2 27.03.2020 Eden Project,  
Cornwall  

£24.45 per pupil 

Trip 3 03.06.2020 Greek Workshop  £8.60 per pupil  

   Total: £56.22 

 
Trip 1: 
We will be visiting Butser Ancient Farm. 
This is at a cost of £23.17 per pupil. 
This has been worked out in the following way; 

 Cost per item Cost for whole group Totals 

Workshop cost £9.80 £421.40 £421.40 

Transport   £575 £575 

 Total £996.40 

 
Grand total £996.40 divided by 43 children equals £23.17 per pupil. 
Please note that due to cancellation policies the payment for this trip must be made by 
11.10.19 
 
Trip 2:  
We will be going to the Eden Project.  
This is at a cost of £24.45 per pupil. 
This has been worked out in the following way; 
 

 Cost per item Cost for whole group Totals 

Workshop cost £6.20              £266.60 £266.60 

Transport   £785 £785 

Grand total £1051.60 

 
Grand total £1051.60 divided by 43 children equals £24.45 per pupil. 
Please note that due to cancellation policies the payment for this trip must be made by 
28.03.20 
 
 



Trip 3:  
We will be inviting Act on Info to come into school and teach us a Greek play in a day.  
This is at a cost of £8.60 per pupil. 
This has been worked out in the following way; 
 

 Cost per item Cost for whole group Totals 

Workshop cost  £8.60 £369.80 £369.80 

Transport  N/A  

Grand total £369.80 

 
Grand total £369.80 divided by 43 children equals £8.60 per pupil. 
Please note that due to cancellation policies the payment for this trip must be made by 
30.04.20 
 
 
We keep the costs down as much as possible but we also want to give your children as many 
exciting opportunities as we can of the world around us. 
 
Kindest regards 
Miss Sampson and Miss Burge   
 


